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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Patricia Jerrells [trisha7of9@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2012 1:53 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Cc: trisha7of9@hotmail.com
Subject: Nuclear waste not safe anywhere 

Dear WCOutreach, 
 
I am writing to remind you that nuclear waste is not safe, no matter where you put it and no 
matter how well the containment sites are build.   
 
The wisest course is to build the best containment storage possible, to last as long as 
possible.  Someday, the price must be paid for storing this material.  
 
 If the powers that be insist on making anything with this process, there will be toxic 
waste.  How much the earth and civilization can take of this toxic material without ending 
life is the question that should be on everyone's mind. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Jerrells 
320 SE Nighthawk Place 
Shelton, Washington 98584 
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